
               

   
  Don Bosco Missions 
                                                     P.O. BOX 44854, 
                                      00100 G.P.O NAIROBI, KENYA 

 

Dear Benefactor, 

   Thank you for your generous donation. 

 Don Bosco had a very special consideration for his benefactors and 

said that a person's maturity depends on her/ his ability to say thank you with 

her/his heart. Thank you, thank you so much! 

“For my poor children, always the best of everything.” (Don Bosco) 

 In our Don Bosco 

schools in Embu and Makuyu 

we are facing a considerable 

expense that will keep our hearts 

turned to Providence for a long 

time. Respectively 41 and 37 

years ago, for the workshops 

and classes of those Institutions 

we had chosen the best roofs on 

the market: asbestos. Today they 

are still good, but it is known, 

for sure, that they are harmful to 

health and therefore we have to 

change them with considerable 

cost due to the many thousands 

of square meters of new roofing 

and to the cost of disposal. 

 However, we cannot 

have doubts and we must move forward because Don Bosco left us not a 

suggestion, but a command: "For my poor boys, always the best: the best 

buildings, the best equipment in the workshops, the best teachers...", because 

his boys had to make a jump that would redeem them and their families from 

poverty and misery.  

 Your help is truly much appreciated, because it allows many of our 

young people to make that jump and find courage and hope for their future. 

 Thank you from the bottom of my heart also on behalf of Don Bosco. 

Fr. Felice 

 


